Bushnell CCE Family Links PTO 
Meeting Minutes, January 21, 2014

Volunteer of the Month- Michele Stauffer

Updates were given on recent events:
·  New Pink Volunteer Sheets were sent home within the last few weeks.  
· The CCE School Store is open on Wednesdays during 2nd recess
· Secret Santa raised $1,184.26 at CCE and $341.41 at BE.  Thank you to coordinators Sarah Fountaine , Michele Stauffer, and Jodi Socall
· Holiday Bazaar went smoothly.  After talking with the vendors, this event may not be repeated in 2014.  
· Holiday book fair went well.  We had $407.19 in Sales, which earned us $203.60 in Scholastic dollars.  Thank you Jamie Schwartz. 
· The Christmas Parade was on a very cold night, but we still had 20 people with our float.  Thank you Melinda Hayes.  
· Popcorn popping in December also went well. 
· 2nd & 3rd grade skate night had 146 skaters.  We earned $290 and made $69 with the penalty box.  
· Box Top Goodie bags were handed out to all of the teachers at BE and CCE

Treasurers Report:
We are currently looking for another Treasurer.  See Jen Coviak or Jo Salgat if you are interested.  We are moving our banking program to be under the Central Office.  

Upcoming events:
· CCE Conference Meals on January 30th and February 4th.  
· 3rd & 4th Grade Skate Night on Friday February 7th 6:30pm-8:30pm $5.00 for Skating/$3.00 for laser tag
· Bushnell Book Fair March 3rd-7th
· Bushnell Conference Meals March 11th & 14th
· CCE Carnival Friday April 25th
Other News: 
The PTO committee is looking for a co-coordinator for the 2014-2015 school year.  And also a secretary for the committee.  

There will be a few changes to the Walk-a-Thon fundraiser on October 3, 2014.  The Bushnell and Cherry Creek events will both have more of their own identity and we will re-name as 2 different events: Bushnell Bears on the Run and Cherry Creek Champs on the Run.  More details will be coming out in the upcoming months. 

Mrs. Otten – Principal notes
Lowell Schools have been discussing the standards for school closings due to weather, road conditions, cold, etc.  
Students are currently in the midst of MAP testing
[bookmark: _GoBack]Look for the implementation of the Buzzer entry system at CCE.  This is a security upgrade by keeping the front doors locked and the need to be “buzzed” in.  


Learn more about the committee by:
Watching for all Family Links memos and communications in Friday Folders to be in Pink.  
Emailing the Family Links committee at familylinks-cce@lowellschools.com  
Liking ”Bushnell-CCE PTO” on Facebook. 

Visiting us online at:  http://bushnell-cce.wix.com/4pto 

Next Family Links Meeting Tuesday, February 18th at 6:30 at CCE
